


Associated British Ports
South Wales 

Ports of Cardiff & Newport 

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS 16 of 2018 

 
 

VELOTHON WALES 2018 
 

 

Port Users are advised that on Sunday 8
th

 July 2018  
between 6.00 am and 12:00 pm 

 
The Velothon Wales 2018 will be on the roads of South Wales. 

There will be extensive road closures in place during the 
morning which will mean access to the ports of Cardiff (via 

Rover Way) and Newport (via A48/Docks Way/Usk Way) will 
not be possible in these times via the main East Gate 

entrances. During this time the West Gates at both ports will be 
open. 

 
After this period access will return to normal and the West 

Gates closed as per usual. In the afternoon there will be rolling 
road closures as an elite race passes by, however, delays will 

only be for a matter of minutes. 
  

Please consult the attached maps for specific locations and 
timings. 

 



  



 


